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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.
25, December, 1914.
Dear Garrison,
Many thanks for the copies of "Science", one of which I
am sending on to the Gaskells. The Journal contains a much better
statement of his work and position than any that has appeared in
this country.

They will be delighted to have the Var volumes at the Hospital
at Paignton, )

All goes well. TWe have got our Belgians very comfortably
settled. Unfortunately, Van Gehuchten died in fambridge the week
before last of acute obstruction.

Sincerely yours,

Wm. Oslaer.

New Years Greetings."



